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Boil water notice lifted for Arthur’s Pass Water Supply   
 

Residents connected to the Arthur’s Pass Water supply are advised they no longer need  

to boil water.  

 

A boil water notice was issued for this supply on 19 March, after testing found that E.coli was above 

recommended levels.  

 

Selwyn District Council’s Strategic Asset Manager: Utilities, Murray England, says that the Council 

has received enough test results showing that the water is now clear of E.coli for it to be safe to 

drink.   

 

The Council wishes to thank residents for their patience while the notice was in place.  

 

Ends  

 

For more information, please contact: 

Murray England 

Selwyn District Council  

027 474 3034 

murray.england@selwyn.govt.nz 

 


